
24/05/2020  
ROTARY CLUB OF GAWLER  
PO Box 584  
GAWLER   SA  5118 
 

  
Dear Rotary President  
  
Thank you very much for your generous donation to ShelterBox Australia. Because of you, we are able 
to provide vital shelter and the essentials to return to normality in the aftermath of natural disasters and 
humanitarian crisis. Your support doesn’t stop there. It goes much further than just tents, blankets, solar 
lights and tools. Your support has the power to transform lives and change despair into hope. See the 
impact you are making on families all over the world at www.shelterboxaustralia.org.au. 
  

 
  
ShelterBox Australia relies totally on donations and we truly value your support. If you have any queries, 
please don't hesitate to contact us, either by return email or to me, as below.  Please find your tax-
deductible receipt below. 
  
Kind regards 

 
Mike Greenslade, CEO 
ShelterBox Australia 
Ph. 0459 959 501 
mike.greenslade@shelterbox.org.au 
  
Join the ShelterBox Kokoda Trek in 2020 and raise funds for disaster relief 

 

  

  

 
ShelterBox Australia ABN: 21 143 129 220 

Donation Tax Receipt 
ROTARY CLUB OF GAWLER  
PO Box 584  
GAWLER   SA  5118  
  
Donation Summary 
Donation Date: 24/05/2020  
Received: $60.85  
Non-Deductible: $60.85  
Deductible Amount: $0.00  
Receipt Number: 11315  
Please note our bank account details have changed to: 
    Bendigo Bank, BSB 633-000, A/C No. 166780163 

ShelterBox Australia  
PO Box 254 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
  
Authorised by 

 
Mike Greenslade 
CEO 
ShelterBox Australia  

  
 

 

http://www.shelterboxaustralia.org.au/
mailto:mike.greenslade@shelterbox.org.au

